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Great River Hydro

Encourages Safe Recreation
on the Deerfield River

The return of spring means people will also be returning to the Deerfield River to enjoy

the beauty and recreational opportunities that the river provides. Great River Hydro reminds
recreational users of several simple steps to ensure their safe enjoyment of this remarkable
resource.

Be Constantly Alert to Changing Flow Conditions:
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Don’t swim or play near a dam or powerhouse as posted by signs and barriers. These
areas can have strong underwater currents, sudden water discharges, slippery surfaces
and submerged hazards.

Obey all warning signs, and restrictive buoys. These warnings are intended to keep
people away from areas where water flows can change suddenly.

Obey all audio-visual warnings. These warnings indicate water flows may change
suddenly.

Always be alert and aware of your surroundings. Dams hidden from view can still
affect the water conditions in unexpected ways.

Look for water level changes, including those affected by rain.
Be aware of your location when powerhouses are nearby or across a stream.

Flow information in the river sections below our facilities is available at
http://www.h2oline.com

Help preserve the recreational areas for the enjoyment of everyone.
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Drive on established roads and park in established parking areas.
Obey all posted rules and regulations.

Carry out what you carry in. Please keep all trash off the property and out of the
water.

For more information about Great River Hydro’s recreation facilities:

www.greatriverhydro.com

Contact: Community Relations, Great River Hydro (802) 291-8104




